This is a template for a letter to the Boulder Valley School Board and Superintendent. The address is bvs.board@bvsd.org (note it's NOT bvsd.board, just bvs.board)


Dear Dr. Anderson and Members of the Board of Education:

I join the NAACP of Boulder in submitting the following requests.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Direct Requests
· Permanent removal of all school resource officers (police officers) from BVSD schools.
· Restrictions on the role of law enforcement called into schools, including community-driven policies and/or guidelines for emergency use only.
· Implement the recommendations the NAACP made in its 5/25/20 letter to the board of education on discipline, conduct, and bullying, with a focus on restorative justice. 
· Recognizing that “colorblind” policies are not neutral, work with community leaders to develop implementation guidelines that directly address and work to reduce the racial disparities of the current facially neutral policies.
· Enable community oversight regarding both discipline and law enforcement in schools, with a focus on restorative justice.
· Create an annual public review of data regarding discipline and bullying, including referral to law enforcement.
· Implement Know Your Rights trainings from the DA’s staff at all BVSD schools.
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